
Posted 20150505 

NOTICE 
 
 
To:  All Residents 
From: Roger Taylor, Strata Council 
Date: May 5, 2016 
Re:  Membrane Repair 
 
 
The strata is starting repairs on the membrane to fix the 
leak in the underground garage in front of the garbage bins. 
 
Excavation of the grounds between the South West corner 
of Hampton Court and North West corner of Churchill Place 
are scheduled to begin May 6, 2016 and may take 4-5 
weeks to complete.  Residents are asked to avoid the 
excavation area during the repairs.   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during the 
repairs. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Roger Taylor at 250.383.9061. 
 
Thanks, 
 
RT 


